
Real Estate Update 
 

 
 
The sale and closing of the power plant in Avon Lake is the beginning of a very significant                  
redevelopment of 40 acres of land in western Avon Lake, many of those acres fronting directly on the 
lake. The new owner of the plant is a company out of Louisville, Ky, Charah Solutions, which identifies 
itself as a ‘leading provider of environmental services and by-products to the power generating          
industry’. The demolition of the plant (which closed in April of 2022) is expected to take 12-18 months. 
Some aspects of it are to be saved as a part of the redevelopment plan (including several smoke stacks, 
one of which measures 60’ in diameter). The redevelopment plan (still very much in the planning     
stages) will take 5-7 years to complete. It is expected to include housing, public access to the beach 
and lake, retail and other commercial uses. As Avon Lake Mayor Zilka has said, this is a once in a      
lifetime opportunity. I agree. Getting it right will be a monumental and tedious task. Hopefully the players 
involved will keep their eye on maximizing the benefits for the citizens of the area without                  
over-developing the site and creating collateral problems of congestion and noise. One question I   
haven’t seen asked/answered in my limited research is how is the lost energy-generating capacity of the 
plant being replaced? The plant is arguably an eyesore but it was an electricity-generating eyesore; 
while getting rid of the plant improves the aesthetics of the area, what is the plan to replace this         
significant source of electric power? In any case, it will be exciting to see what’s done with this           
potentially beautiful site. 
 
Also in the news is the possibility that a submarine-making facility will be located in the city of Lorain. 
 
A submarine facility may be coming to Lorain and to Lordstown…I haven’t heard anything about this in 
the past few months but back in the first quarter of 2022, information was released stating that the City 
of Lorain (and the village of Lordstown) have been proposed as sites for naval submarine facilities. In 
Lorain, a shipyard would be built, including two drydocks while in Lordstown a naval depot would be 
built. The proposal was put forth by Ed Barltlett of Bartlett Maritime in Broadview Heights and has the 
support of members of congress in the area. My reading of it is that neither new facility would be 
building the submarines but rather supporting the effort with parts, maintenance and repairs. Hopefully 
this proposal comes to fruition as the number of jobs to be created is impressive…2500-4000 new jobs! 
This would be a much-needed shot in the arm for both locations. The on-going revitalization of 
downtown Lorain and the surrounding areas would be sustained and propelled forward by such a large 
influx of jobs and tax revenue. 
 
These two issues bear directly on the quality and depth of our local real estate market. Please contact 
me or anyone on my team to follow up if you have any questions or are in need of a professional agent 
to represent you should you decide you'd like to buy or sell a home.  
 
 

Respectfully, 
 

Bill Reilly 

       

August 2022 



 

Homes Listed & Sold by The Bill Reilly Team  

*  We represented the buyer in the sale of these homes. 

158 Brunswick Dr, Avon Lake 
Listed at $324,900 

 “A forever real estate agent understands that the 
concept of home is predicated on the many 

changes life can bring, and it doesn’t  
start—or end—with the transaction.”      

30628 Maple Dr, Bay Village 
Listed at $319,900 

3403 Dellwood Rd, Cleveland Heights 
Listed at $224,900 

6881 Paradise Way, North Ridgeville 
Listed at $199,900 

4133 W 217th St Fairview Park 
Listed at $229,900 

29932 Ednil Dr, Bay Village 
Listed at $399,900 

771 Lakeside Dr, Avon Lake 
Listed at $279,900 3007 Klusner Ave, Parma 

Listed at $154,900 

4866 Lansing Dr, North Olmsted 
Listed at $274,900 

16410 Heather Ln #303, Middleburg Heights 

Listed at  $99,900 
31416 Nantucket Row, Bay Village 

Listed at $779,900 



 

Connecting Buyers with their new Home* 

1512-1514 W Clifton Blvd, Lakewood 

Listed at $365,00 

3467 W 145th St, Cleveland 
 Listed at $185,000 

29220 Inverness Dr, Bay Village 
Listed at $649,900 

360 Darbys Run #6, Bay Village 
Listed at $569,990 

22480 Lake Rd #6, Rocky River 
Listed at $1,695,000 

535 Vintage Pointe, Avon Lake 
Listed at $425,000 3007 Klusner Ave, Parma 

Listed at $154,900 

28501 West Oakland, Bay Village 
 Listed at $560,000 

2181 Southampton Ln, Avon 
Listed at  $283,000 

207 Beachwood Ave, Avon Lake 
Listed at $324,900 

20363 Orchard Grove, Rocky River 
Listed at $275,00 

32295 Monaco Pl, Avon Lake 
 Listed at $950,000 

32151 Avon Rd, Avon 
Listed at $239,900 

1074 Quilliams Rd, Cleveland Heights 
Listed at $129,999 

36105 W Shore Pkwy, North Ridgeville 
Listed at  $615,000 

3327 Balsam Dr, Westlake 
 Listed at $390,000 
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The 3rd Annual  golf outing in benefit of 

Monday, September 12th 2022 

Village Project Mission: 
To come together as a community of all ages to 
provide nourishing meals and extended care and 

service to our neighbors experiencing cancer. 

All proceeds benefit Village Project! 
 

Visit ourvillageproject.com to learn more about this local charity organization.   
Visit villageprojectgolf.com or contact Bill at 440-759-1502 for registration details. 

• Golf and Dinner: $200 
• Sponsor a Hole: $250 
• Dinner Only: $30 

Avon Oaks Country Club 

32300 Detroit Rd, Avon 

• Silent Auction 
• Putting Contest 
• 50/50 Raffle  
• “Super Tickets” Available 


